
Dear	Attorney	Falcon	-

Our	office	is	in	receipt	of	your	public	records	request	sent	to	the
Chelsea	Police	Department	regarding	Clearview	AI,	a	facial	recognition
technology	start-up.

To	the	best	of	our	knowledge,	CPD	has	not	had	any	discussions	with	this
company	or	any	other	facial	recognition	companies.	They	have	no	way	of
knowing	whether	any	public	safety	officials	have	received	marketing	or
advertising	materials	or	other	communications	with	Clearview	AI	or	any
other	company.

A	search	of	public	safety	officials'	emails	would	require	a	search	by
our	IT	Department	at	a	minimum	cost	of	$50.00	and	perhaps	more.
However,	they	could	limit	the	search	to	just	the	Chief,	who	would	most
likely	be	the	one	they	would	contact	with	their	information.

Please	advise	if	you	wish	to	proceed	with	this	request	on	or	before
2/28/2020	otherwise	we	will	consider	this	public	records	request	closed.

Thank	you.

--	

nt.com%2fCC9ucniRD0eS_FU6TCLIyN4rArC90CDSkpBr1zaZtiO4B1ulcRnBcu415OgTNDW
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